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Comments: My comment is one of support for this project.

I strongly recommend that timber management and harvests are conducted on a regular basis in the Telephone

Gap area. This forest needs to play a key roll in providing forest products to the locate region and the country.

Our family has been part of the forest economy and community since 1880.

This forest has played a vital roll over these 140+ years and must continue to do so.  Our Family business

supplies a number of wood products to this region and is looking forward to possibly being a part of this plans

implementation.

 

Ken Gagnon

 


